Notification from: Roseburg High School

Dear RHS Families,

This is a reminder email that there will be a change in schedule on Wednesday, October

10th.  The schedule will be a half-day school day with the school day ending at

11:35AM.  On this day, our regular class schedule will be replaced by the PSAT, ASVAB,

career exploration activities and SLC community service opportunities for the entire

morning.  Each class will be involved in one or more of these activities.

The following are the activities for each class:

Freshmen



SLC Community Service Activities

Sophomores



PSAT (Preliminary Scholastic Aptitude Test from the College Board)

Juniors



PSAT or Career Exploration Option

Seniors
ASVAB (a multiple-aptitude battery that measures developed abilities

and helps predict future academic and occupational success. It is administered annually to more than one million high school and post-secondary students by the military).

Other: Some students will be individually identified for the best career related activity/assessment based on their IEP and future needs.

If you have question or would like more information, please feel free to call the main office at 541-440-4142. This is an important day at RHS.

Thank you!

RHS staff

